
 
 

 

June 10, 2021 
Project 20-1310 F 

 
CONSTRUCTION RESTARTING: WATERMAIN REPLACEMENT AND IMPROVEMENT 

KAWARTHA CRESCENT, CHIPPEWA TRAIL, GERAN CRESCENT, AND ALMIRA COURT  
CITY OF MISSISSAUGA 

 
PROJECT UPDATE 

 
What are we doing? 
• The Region’s contractor will be proceeding with saw-cutting your driveway on June 11, 2021. This is 

to accommodate the installation of a temporary watermain on Chippewa Trail and Kawartha 
Crescent.  

• A temporary water service will be installed to supply your home with water. We may need to enter 
your backyard to install the temporary water service. 

 
Sign up for email notices to stay informed 
• Receive timely project updates right to your inbox by signing up for e-notices at 

peelregion.ca/construction  
 
Contractor and working hours 
• This work will be performed by Vic’s Group Inc. under contract to the Region of Peel. 
• This contractor’s normal working hours are from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.  These hours are consistent with 

the local municipality’s bylaws.  We understand this may cause some inconvenience, but a shorter 
working day would mean the project would take longer to complete. 

 
Project updates 
• The Region of Peel will always let you know if there are any major changes to the plans. 
• We will try to disturb you as little as possible. 
• Please contact us if you have any concerns or special needs.    
 
Questions or concerns? 
• Email construction@peelregion.ca  
• Call 905-791-7800 extension 4409 
 
Thank you! 
 
Water Division, Water Linear Engineering and Reliability 
Public Works 
Region of Peel 
Email: construction@peelregion.ca 
 
Phone: 905-791-7800 extension 4409 
 
Cc: Councillor M. Mahoney 
 

 

Construction statement regarding COVID-19 
Critical infrastructure construction is an essential service. We’re keeping employees, 
contractors and the community safe by complying with provincial guidelines, physical 
distancing, using personal protective equipment, and adjusting work schedules and shifts. 
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